
Year 3 -  Monday 9th December: 2.45pm
         
Year 2  - Nativity Tuesday 10th December: 9 - 10am 
Year 4 -  Tuesday 10th December: 2.45pm

Year 1 - Wednesday 11th December: 9am 

Year 5 - Wednesday 11th December 2:45pm
                                                       
Year 2 -  Nativity Thursday 12th December: 1.30 - 2.30pm

Year 6 - Thursday 12th December: 2:45pm
                                                     
Reception - Monday 16th December: 2:45pm

Nursery - Tuesday 17th December: Craft morning from 9. Only 1 parent/carer allowed as
there is limited space. 

What has been happening this week? 
The teachers were really busy this week meeting all of you for our parents evenings. I hope you
also enjoyed having a look through your children’s learning and seeing the progress that they
have been making throughout the term. Next week, you will have the opportunity to come into
the classroom and have a look at other books after your child’s performance, should you wish to. 

Year 6 visited the Unicorn theatre yesterday. They went to see a production of ‘Odd and the Frost
Giants’ and thoroughly enjoyed the performance. This gave many of the children their first
experience of going to the theatre and linked with their English learning. 

All of our children have spent the last week learning their songs and putting together their
performances, which they are excited to share next week. 
What is happening next week? 
We are looking forward to welcoming you into your child’s classroom after their winter
performance next week. The times for the performances and our Open Classrooms are below. 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT ONLY 2 PEOPLE PER CHILD CAN COME TO EACH PERFORMANCE
AND THAT YOU CANNOT BRING 3 PEOPLE BECAUSE YOU KNOW SOMEONE ELSE IS ONLY

BRINGING 1. WE ALLOW FOR THIS WHEN CALCULATING THE HALL CAPACITY.   
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 Dress Festive day and School Christmas Dinner is next
Friday on the 13th December. 

Christmas Cards - we recommend that children are
encouraged to donate money to charity rather than buy lots

of Christmas cards (to save the planet!) If they do want to
give one, we suggest sending one to the whole class which
can be put up in the classroom, rather than writing 29 for

their classmates. 

We will also have buckets at the end of our performances if
you would like to donate to our Christmas Charity - Crisis. 

Starting school in Reception in
September 2025
Please be reminded that if you are applying for a
Reception place for your child for the next academic
year, you will need to apply by January 15th 2025. Your
application should be made via eadmissions at
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Key Dates

Monday 6th January - INSET day
Tuesday 7th - Friday 17th January
-  Y4 swimming
Wednesday 15th January - Y6 visit
to the Imperial War Museum
Friday 24th January - Y5 Tudor
Quiz
Wednesday 29th January -  Y6
visit Bromley Reform Synagogue
Further dates on the Weduc
Calendar

Thank you to everyone who
helped at the Winter Fair

especially our wonderful PSFA
who organised it all. 


